
  
 
MINUTES 
 

1. The Board of Selectmen had a workshop and toured the Center for Emergency 

Services, 25 Rocky Hollow Road, with members of the North Stonington Volunteer 

Fire Company and North Stonington Ambulance Association. They also visited the 

Rec Center, 267 Norwich Westerly Road. The meeting started at 2:05pm.  

2.  Present:  

a. BOS: First Selectman Bob Carlson, Selectman Nicole Porter, and Selectman 

Brett Mastroianni 

b. Amy Friend 

3. Action: A tour was given by Chief Steinhart. Questions on the facilities and the 

vehicles were asked by the attendees and answers were given by the chief.  The 

same group then crossed Rocky Hollow Rd. and visited the North Stonington Parks 

and Recreation Center. There, a tour of the building was given by the Recreation 

Director Tom Fabian. 

4. Meeting adjourned at 3:32pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Carlson  
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